
At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

  
    

 
  
 
       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Learning through faith 
 
 

Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy 
Spenbrook Road, Burnley  

BB12 9JP 
Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 

Date: 25th February 2022 
      

    
Dear parents, 

 
World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March  

 
 
For World Book Day this year, we are not dressing up as different book characters; instead, 
we would like to invite children to come to school in their own clothes. Please could we ask 
that each child brings to school their favourite book and any toys they may have that are linked 
to this story. Alternatively, they can bring in their favourite soft toy/cuddle blanket.  
 
In the afternoon, the teachers will be planning fun activities set around the class story/novel. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs P Nightingale 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

       

          


